
As if 2020 hasn’t been
disappointing enough.............

All local July 4th Parades and Picnics
have been cancelled.

The Commonwealth Civic Association,
out of an abundance of caution,
has opted to cancel this year’s 

July 4th gathering!

We know that hundreds and hundreds of residents look forward to this annual event
and it is a great disappointment to our HOA Board also,

but due to the rise in COVID-19 cases,
and our inability to ensure that our residents will be safe
from the virus, and the possible arrival of African dust,

the decision has been made to cancel the Parade and Picnic.

The City of Sugar Land had previously cancelled their annual event,
so it looks like another FAMILY day.

If we hear of any fireworks displays, we will certainly publicize them for you.

Additionally, our Commonwealth Civic Association Board met last 
night and the following Board officers were elected:

President – Jim Levermann
Vice President – Dave Bristow

Treasurer – Sumita Ghosh
Secretary – Rajeev Somani
Director – Raj Walawalkar

Board Liaisons:
Modifications Committee – Raj Walawalkar

Playgrounds and Tennis
(including tennis leagues and tennis court reservation system) – Jim Levermann

Clubhouse, Pool and Swim Team – Dave Bristow
Enhancement Committee – Rajeev Somani

Communication (newsletter, website, eblasts and marquee) – Sumita Ghosh
Landscape (including electrical, fountains and monuments) – Jim Levermann


